
GREAT CHESTERFORD C. OF E. PRIMARY ACADEMY 

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING JULY 14th 2017


Dear Parents,
Class 6 Memories Assembly 
Year 6 provided a sentimental assembly this morning as they shared some of their favourite memories from 
their time at Great Chesterford Primary Academy. Mrs Sargeant’s touching film made everyone smile and a 
few tears were shed. We are so proud of all that they have achieved during their primary education and I 
hope they enjoy the last week of term, which will include their residential visit to West Runton, the Leavers’ 
Service and entertainment. All the pupils have really enjoyed their secondary school transition days and we 
are confident that, with all their talents, they will continue to enjoy further success. 
Congratulations to Class 6 on their fabulous SATs results - we are very proud of you!

Sports Days

Thank you for supporting our Sports Days! As always, the children were a credit to the school with their 
positive sportsmanship and enthusiastic participation. It was a delight to be joined by Mr Brown and our 
winners, Yellow Group, enjoyed receiving Mr Brown’s Sports Day Award - well done Yellow Team!

Open evening
Thank you to everyone who attended Open Evening. Everyone should have received their child’s school 
report. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you have not. I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
all the staff for their continued hard work and dedication and all the pupils for their positive enthusiasm. The 
school achievements for Early Years, Phonics, Year 2 and Year 6 were outstanding. The data will be posted 
on our school website shortly. Well done everyone!

End of term arrangements
On Thursday 20th July, work will be sent home from every class - please can your child bring to school a 
carrier bag to take their work home in .The end of term Leavers’ Service will take place at All Saints’ Church 
on Friday at 9.30am to which everyone is most welcome. Year 6 Entertainment will start at 1.45pm - please 
note that this event is for families of Year 6 pupils only. School will finish as normal at 3.15pm on the last day 
of term.

Tidiest classroom of the week
This week’s tidiest classroom has been Class 4 - well done!

Mrs Sarah Mitchell
Headteacher  



Dates for your diary
Date Event

16th - 19th July Year 6 Residential

18th July Ancient Greek Day for Class 4

21st July Leavers’ Service at All Saints’ Church

21st July Year 6 Entertainment

22nd July Building Works - Phase 2 start

24th July Non-pupil day

4th September Non-pupil day

5th September First day of term for Years 1 to 6
Reception Class has a staggered entry




